Missionaries o the

GREETINGS FROM BEQUIA,

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL PRAYERS AND SUPPORT. ON APRIL 12TH WE WERE ABLE TO
START HOLDING BIBLE STUDIES AT THE COMMUNITY CENTER HERE ON BEQUIA. OUR FIRST
SUNDAY MEETING WE HAD A TOTAL OF SEVEN, PRAISE THE LORD!! WE ARE HOLDING BIBLE STUD-
IES TWICE A WEEK; SUNDAY MORNING AT 10 AND WEDNESDAY NIGHTS AT 5. OUR WEDNESDAY
NIGHTS HAVE BEEN WELL ATTENDED WITH A HIGH OF 20+ AND ARE GEARED MORE TOWARDS THE
CHILDREN, WITH FUN SONGS, GAMES, AND A BIBLE LESSON ON THE MIRACLES OF JESUS. AFTER
THE LESSON MCKENZIE WILL TAKE THE KIDS AND HAVE A SNACK AND CRAFT, AND [ WILL TAKE
THE ADULTS AND HOLD A SHORT BIBLE STUDY DEALING WITH QUESTIONS THEY HAVE ABOUT THE
BIBLE.

ALTHOUGH WE ARE THANKFUL FOR THE USE OF THE COMMUNITY CENTER IT HAS ALREADY
PROVEN TO BE VERY TRYING WITH SCHEDULE CONFLICTS AND BEING DOUBLE BOOKED, EVEN
THOUGH WE HAD BEEN PROMISED THAT WE WOULD NOT BE PUSHED OUT BY OTHER EVENTS. |
TELL YOU THIS SO THAT YOU CAN PRAY WITH US ABOUT THE NEED FOR A BUILDING OR LAND
THAT WE WOULD BE ABLE TO USE FOR A CHURCH BUILDING. 'VE HAD MY EYE ON A PIECE OF
PROPERTY THAT IS ON THE MAIN ROAD RIGHT IN THE MIDDLE OF THE VILLAGE. THE LOT IS
VACANT AND WOULD BE A GREAT LOCATION FOR A CHURCH TO BE BUILT. WE ARE WORKING ON
GETTING IN CONTACT WITH THE OWNER RIGHT NOW SO PLEASE BE IN PRAYER ABOUT THIS
NEED. LORD WILLING OUR NEXT LETTER WE WILL HAVE MORE INFORMATION.

[ WANT TO ASK YOU TO PRAY WITH US AS WE MINISTER TO PEOPLE HERE IN BEQUIA. BEFORE
WE CAME WE KNEW THAT IT WOULD BE A SLOW WORK, MANY PEOPLE HERE ARE “RELIGIOUS” BUT
LOST. WE HAVE BEEN TALKING TO SO MANY PEOPLE THAT BELIEVE THEY ARE SAVED BY BAPTISM,
KEEPING THE SABBATH, OR JUST DOING GOOD WORKS. OUR DESIRE IS TO TEACH THEM THE
TRUTH OF WHAT GOD HAS SAID.

In Christ
David, McKenzie, Malachi and Kathryn Ballinger
Your Missionaries to the West Indies
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